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Notice to Parties and the Public, April 15, 2024 

 

The SRRB is giving notice of a motion by Fort Good Hope Renewable Resources 

Council (FGH RRC) objecting procedural irregularities in the SRRB’s management of 

the deadline extensions for final arguments and responses to Round 3 Information 

Requests related to the Tłegǫ́hłı̨ 2024 Public Listening Session (PLS). Parties are invited 

to file submissions on the objection by 5:00 PM on April 26, 2024. 

Notice of Motion and Opportunity to Respond 
FGH RRC argues that the SRRB’s decision to grant an extension to ECC and the process 

the SRRB followed in granting the extension were procedurally unfair. As a remedy, FGH 

RRC seeks to remove ECC’s final submissions, dated March 23, 2024, from the record of 

the Tłegǫ́hłı̨ 2024 PLS.  

 

The motion is attached to this Notice and is posted on the registry. With this Notice, the 

SRRB is inviting other parties to respond to the motion.  

 

The SRRB requests submissions on the motion be filed by 5:00 PM on April 26, 2024. 

Contact us! 
Please do not hesitate to contact the SRRB at 867-374-4040 or info@srrb.nt.ca if you 

have any questions or you would like more information.  
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